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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Thank you for your support over the first half term of this academic year.  Working in partnership is so 
important to get the best for our young people. There has been a tremendous sense of community this half 
term, with fabulous attendance at events such as the Ten Tors Information Evening, the Settling-in Evening 
and the Year 11 Information Evening.  This afternoon too, was a lovely way to recognise this.  We celebrated 
with students in year group communities, and enjoyed biscuits or hot chocolate, a raffle and had some fun 
wearing items of pink clothing for Breast Cancer awareness. 
 
The second half of the Autumn term begins on Tuesday 31 October at 08:40 for all students.  The Monday 
is an INSET day; this means there will be no students on site but Main Reception will be open for any 
enquiries. 
 
Wishing you a relaxing and enjoyable half term break. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Mrs J Veal 
Executive Head teacher 
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